
Yours faithfully,

A ŸW.

Head, Department of

X am enclosing a letter from
H. Benett suggesting that he be gAssist 
use the standardizing equipment at McGill to assist;

him in private practice» A copy of my reply
attached»

Benett has no lack of self confidence,
He would 

werebut we do not rate him high as ^ engineer.
be impossible as an e.ssoei&te, P^rtiouli ï^was doini 
in a position where he might think that he was doing
us a favour.

Dear Sir Arthur,

LL.DSir Arthur W, Currie, G.C .M.G» ,K.C»B., 
Principal,
McGill University, Montreal.

• »

August 30th, 1933.

*

McGill University
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